
Friday, January 7, 2022 
Announcements 

Faculty Section 

Group C has duty this week 

Attention ALL Students:  TODAY you will receive a 
COVID 19 test kit.  The district is providing this at-home 
test kit to all students as part of our efforts to keep school 
safe.  It is recommended to take the first test to determine 
your current status, but it is not required.  The second test 
can be saved and used in case of a possible exposure to 
COVID 19. 
 
As a reminder to students and staff to continue to follow 
these safety protocols: 
 *Masks are required while indoors 
 *Masks are also required outdoors, unless eating  
   or drinking 
 *Staff are required to wear upgraded masks  
   (surgical mask or higher-level PPE) 
 *Students are to wear masks that are well-fitting, 
   non-cloth masks of multiple layers with a nose    
   wire 
 *Masks must completely cover your nose and    
   mouth 
 *Students be sure to wash and sanitize hands 
   frequently 
 *Be sure to check for daily symptoms - if sick    
   contact the school Health Office 
 *Quarantine measures will continue to be  
   implemented if someone is a potential close  
   contact to a positive case 
 
Congratulations to Kiara Aparicio who has been chosen by 
the National Association for Bilingual Education as the 
High School First Place Award Winner for the 2022 
Bilingual Student Essay Competition.  She will present her 
winning essay at the NABE 2022 Conference in New York 
City.  Congratulations, Kiara!! 

Athletics 

No Games Today! 

Sports 

All Spring Athletes:  Please visit Room 321, the Athletics 
Office, to transfer your clearance information or to turn in 
your athletics clearances.  Deadline for all Spring sports is 
January 28th! 

 

Attention all athletes interested in playing baseball this 
year:  We are currently having intramural practices.  
These after school practices will help sharpen your skills 
for tryouts which will be happening next week.  You must 
have a cleared athletic packet to participate.  Please see 
Coach Jensen in the Coaches Office for questions.  Good 
luck and we look forward to seeing you out there 
 
 
Softball tryouts are after school on Tuesday, Wednesday 
and Thursday at the softball field.  Please come out in  
softball attire and you must be cleared to tryout. 


